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December 19, 2024  

Dear Parents 
 
Kindly note that the 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC), an 
interactive program of Hon’ble Prime Minister with students, teachers and 
parents, will be held in a town-hall format at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi 
in January 2025. 
 
In order to register and select participants who will be featured in the 
Pariksha Pe Charcha, an online Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) 
competition is being conducted at https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/ from 14th 
December, 2024 to 14th January 2025 for children studying in classes from 
6 to 12, teachers and parents. Participants may also ask Questions which 
may feature in the interactive programme. All the participants will receive 
a participation certificate. 
 
 
In this context, students and parents are requested to register in the Pariksha 
Pe Charcha, an online Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) competition is 
being conducted at https://innovateindia1.mygov.in from 14th December, 2024 
to 14th January 2025 to avail the chance of being selected for this event. 
 
Looking forward to your cooperation to make this event of CBSE a 
success!  
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
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